

Phone: 608-524-6404 Fax: 608-524-8458

02-13-2002

Grede Foundries David Williamson 700 Ash St. Reedsburg, WI 53959

Re: Renegade Parts Washer.

Dear Mr. Williamson:

The City will allow you to dump the waste from the Renegade parts washer down the sanitary sewer system. As stated you are allowed a maximum of 50 gallons per month. The City reserves the option to sample the waste if needed and terminate the dumping of this waste if problems with treatment of the waste occur at the cities wastewater treatment plant. Please call if you have questions.

To John

Sincerely,

CITY OF REEDSBURG

Steven T. Zibell, P.E.

City Engineer